REGULAR MEETING _ September 09, 2019

G.1

6:30 p.m.
MEMORANDUM
Approve Change Order Summary Report — August 2019 M. Sederlund
RECOMMENDED MOTION: “That the Chippewa Valley Schools Board of

Education approve the 2018 Bond Issue Change Order Summary Report for the month of
August 2019.”

RATIONALE: This work consists of changes to existing contracts
for the purpose of owner requested work, deducts, code compliance, or hidden conditions
on the construction and equipment projects. All amounts are within the contingency
budget allocation.

This report was reviewed with the Building and Site Sub-Committee on Monday,
September 9, 2019 and funding will come from the 2018 Building and Site Fund.




CHIPPEWA VALLEY SCHOOLS |CHANGE ORDER SUMMARY #1 |
2010 Bond Issue Program

August 2019

PROJECT CONTRACTOR C.0# DESCRIPTION AMOUNT

Increase sub-base material due to poor existing soil
A DHS Best Asphalt 1 conditions. This work was recommented by Testing $ 69,409.00
Engineers & Consultants

CVHS Motor City Fencing 2 Repair and adjust existing gates at Tennis Courts $ 830.30

Total Amount of Summary $ 70,239.30

Construction Contingency Budget $  3,332,658.00
Previous Construction Contingency Costs $ -

Current Construction Contingency Costs $ 70,239.30

Construction Contingency Balance $  3,262,418.70




MEMORANDUM

BARTON MALOW COMPANY

DATE: August 9, 2019

TO: Scott Sederlund, Chippewa Valley Schools
FROM: Douglas Madden., Barton Malow Company
RE: Chippewa Valley Schools

2018 Bond Issue Program
Dakota High School
Tennis Court Replacement

Barton Malow has reviewed the proposal from the contractor listed below for the Dakota High School
Tennis Court Replacement Project and found everything to be in order. Therefore, it is the recommended
motion that the Board of Education awards a change order to the existing contract as presented.

Bid Category Contractor Amount
Asphalt Paving Best Asphalt $69,409.00

The existing conditions were tested and evaluated by a soils engineer, Testing Engineers & Consultants
(TEC). The recommendation from TEC was to installing a Geogrid fabric on the existing base soils along
with an addition 6” of 21AA base material. This work will be funded from the project contingency.

Please feel free to contact me at the Barton Malow field office at 248.219.4295, if you should have any
questions or comments regarding this recommendation. :

COPY: Ken Hauer, Chippewa Valley Schools
Daryl Dombrow, Barton Malow Co.
Brian Smilnak, Wakely Associates
File




